
    

                        
14  March  2005

Hi Emma,
I hope  you  are  fine! This  is  a  letter  to  wish  you  a very  big  Happy  Easter !!!! I hope  you
have  a  really  nice  Easter.  I have  sent  a few  small  things  with  this  letter  for  you.  I
hope  you  like  them!

Things  are  fine  here  in  Australia,  Emma.  Summer  has  finished  now  and  autumn  is
beginning.  There  is a  big  oak  tree  in  the  back  garden  of  my  house  in  Mitcham  and  I
can  see  some  of  the  leaves  are  starting  to  go  brown.  Soon  they  will drop  everywhere
so  I’ll need  to  rake  them  all  up!

In an  earlier  letter  I wrote  that  I’m living  in  Mitcham  now  – so  hopefully  you  know
that  I have  shifted.  Just  in  case  you  didn’t  know,  I’m now  living  in  a  nice  brick  house
in  Mitcham.  It is  only  10  minutes  from  Box Hill so  I can  still  go  to  church  there  and
see  my  all  my  friends  in  Box Hill. Lulu  is  happy  in  the  new  house  too,  which  is  very
important!  You  can  see  my  new  address  at  the  bottom  of  this  letter!  

Grandma  and  Grandpa  in  New Zealand  are  both  fine,  Em. They  both  send  you  all
their  love  and  wish  you  all  the  very  best.  

Love you  heaps  and  heaps,  Miss  Em and  I really  hope  that  we will be  able  to  be  in
contact  again  some  time  soon!

Lots  and  lots  of  love,
Aaron  :- )
xxx ooo

48  Quarry  Road
Mitcham  Victoria  3132
Australia
Ph 61  3 8802  4828  (h)
Ph 61  3 9263  6097  (w) 

P.S. Em, don’t  forget  to  look  at  my  diary  to  you  when  you  get  a  chance!  It is at
http: / /www.emma.awcook.org  on  the  Internet.

             


